P. O. Box 13465,
Dar es Salaam,

04" August 2023.

Director General,

ESAMI,
P. O. Box 3030,

Arusha.

Dear Sir/Madam,
RE: RECOMMENDATION FOR DAVID KITOMARI.
Reference made to the subject | hereby recommend David Kitomari for enrolment into MSc Project

Management program.

I have known David for the past 5 years, he is competent and hardworking person.

He has a pride for MSc Project Management program and this is to recommend David for admission

onto your program. | have confidence that he has the competency to study to meet the

requirements of completing the program.

Yours truly,

Edwin Mlay,
MBA Graduate Year 2022.



